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. Wheeler Sanitary Landfill Non-licensee<

.

Mg pu , {' 7 r/ <r- o o 03ATTN: Mr. Gene Surprenant f)
General Manager

P.O. Box'181
Wheeler,LIN 46393.

Gentlemen:

This refers to a special ir.spection done by Mr. W. P.. Reichhcid in response
' to a complaint that containers with radioactive warning labels had been

:sent to Wheeler Landfill. The inspection was done between November 27, 1989,
and' March _12, 1990. There:were no violations of NRC requirements found. Our-
inspection report is enclosed.

In''accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
-this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly _ discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

hM'Y
Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

Enclosure: -Inspection Report
No. 90-003

cc: John Ruyack, Indiana
State Board of Health
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